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Molinar, Tess

From: Team Denzel <teamdenzel@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, November 23, 2020 3:45 PM
To: Moran, Katherine
Subject: RE Public Hearing  12/2  MCUP  #6852       1483 Arroyo View Dr. Pasadena CA

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not click links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe.  Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more.... 

------------------------  
 

 

  
  

 
                                                                                           11/23/2020 
  
  
  
  
Subject  Minor use permit for the installation of a metal roof 
  
Attention:  Katherine Moran 
  
We think the installation of a metal roof is both beneficial and desirable for 1483 Arroyo 
View Dr. as it is in a high fire risk area. 
  
Obviously if there were a fire,  a metal roof would be impervious to being set on fire by 
hot flying embers.    All of us in this high fire area are sensitive to anything that can be 
done  (like a metal roof)  to reduce the fire exposure. 
  
There are homes in Linda Vista with metal roofs, some for over 40 years.  We support 
metal roofs as being prudent and aesthetically pleasing in all fire prone areas in 
Pasadena.                   
  
Sincerely, 
  
F W & Martha  Denzel   Owners 
  
1507 Arroyo View Dr. 
Pasadena 91103 
626 792 0720 


